WINTER 2016
Our Doctors: 
 Dr Arun Aggarwal 

 Dr Fiona Richards

 Dr David Porter

 Dr Shah Sepehri

 Dr Christopher Levett

 Dr Eppie Habashi

 Dr Alina Sandica

 Dr Stephanie Edgar

 Dr Amy Costello

 Dr Sarah Teesdale

 Dr Kathryn Horridge

Newsletter—Welcome to the first edition of Hill Brow News which we hope patients will find useful.

 

We plan to issue a newsletter every three months and have copies available for you to pick up and on our website.
Website - In December 2016 our website will have a brand new look.

In addition to all the usual information about the practice we have included lots of other helpful advice and links.

If you have a minor ailment or illness you will find lots of useful and up to date advice on the website. It may save you a trip to the Doctors!
www.hillbrowbarnsley.co.uk
 HILL BROW NEWS
A Year of Changes
After more than 16 years without any changes to the Partners we have, this year, seen more than our fair share! 

 

 Doctor North retired, through ill health, in late 2015.  We are pleased to be able to tell you that he is currently feeling well and continues to enjoy his Tai Chi.
Doctor Rose retired from the Practice in March 2016 and is enjoying spending his free time with his family.
Doctor Aggarwal decided to cut back on his workload and, in June 2016, he started working part time; effectively dropping one full day.
Our other Partners, Doctors Richards, Porter and Sepehri, are still working full time.
In addition to the four GP partners we now have seven Salaried GPs, the latest two additions being Doctors Teesdale and Horridge, who joined us in 2016.  

While many practices are struggling to recruit GPs and the news is full of stories of Practices facing closure; we are pleased to be able to say that we are fully staffed with highly qualified, excellent GPs helping to secure the long term future of Hill Brow.
Planned Merger with Rotherham Road Surgery

In April 2016 we were asked to help our colleagues at Rotherham Road Medical Centre, Athersley, because they were struggling to recruit new GPs.  
Since April a number of our GPs have been working at both surgeries and we now propose to merge to become one large Practice managed by Hill Brow. This will safeguard the future of both Practices.

What does this mean to Hill Brow patients? 
-Our GPs are already working at Rotherham Road each week, so the merger will not mean a reduction in the number of Doctors at Hill Brow, there will be no change.
· Patients will be able to book appointments to be seen at either Hill Brow or Rotherham Road; giving you more choice of appointment times, GPs/ Nurses and venue.

· Both surgery premises will be open from 8am to 6.30pm Monday to Friday and offer the full range of medical services.

· You will still contact the surgery on the same telephone numbers.

· We will review our appointment systems and services to ensure that the newly merged practice offers the very best, up-to-date, systems and services possible to all its patients.
-We need both premises because of the number of Doctors, Nurses and patients that we have; we can reassure you that there are definitely no plans to close either surgery.
Practice Times

Hill Brow reception is open each weekday from 8am and closes at 6.30pm prompt.

Repeat Prescriptions can be collected from the Gatehouse Reception until 5.30pm, and from the main Hill Brow Reception from 5.30pm to 6.20pm.  At 6.20pm all prescriptions will be locked away until the following morning.

Prescription telephone line is open 10.30am to 3.30pm (01226 380423)
Main telephone line is open 8.00am to 6.00pm.
       ---------------------
Patients needing a GP after 6pm should phone:-
6pm – 6.30pm 

CareUK  (0333 0321 0914)
After 6.30pm and weekends
Phone 111
      ----------------------
Barnsley GP Practices Training Afternoons
Every month all Barnsley GP Practices close on one afternoon for training purposes.  
In 2017 the Surgery will be closed at 1pm on the following days:-

Thursday 19th January
Wednesday 15th February

Wednesday 15th March

Thursday 6th April

Wednesday 17th May

Wednesday 14th June

Thursday 13th July

No meeting in August

Wednesday 20th September

Wednesday 27th October

Thursday 16th November

Wednesday 13th December
Appointment System
 
The Doctors and Management Team have been reviewing the current appointment system, to address the problems that some patients have with the current system.

We have made changes to the appointment system; these will come into effect from Monday 9th January 2017.

We have increased the number of ordinary bookable appointments with GPs, especially midweek (Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday).  Some bookable appointments will be available up to two weeks in advance and the rest will be available one working day in advance.  Once we have tested the system for a few weeks we will change some of these appointments, so you will also be able to book up to four weeks ahead.
Patients who contact the surgery asking to be seen on the same day will be added to the list for the Duty Doctors to deal with. 
There will normally be two Duty Doctors each day.  They will telephone each patient on the list, to decide on the most appropriate care and then arrange this for you.  This may be telephone advice only, arranging for a prescription to be waiting for you to collect, arranging a home visit (for housebound patients) or a face to face consultation at the surgery with either themselves or one of the other Doctors working that day.  

The Duty Doctor system enables us to deal with a higher number of patients each day and, because a GP makes the decision, it ensures that you get the correct level of care.  Many patients appreciate the ability to get advice or a prescription without having to take time out of work for a surgery appointment, but in the knowledge that, if they need to be seen they will be.
Online Services
All patients who have access to the internet are able to request log on details for online access; so that you can book an appointment or order a prescription. (Nurse Appointments and Duty Doctor phone calls are not available online)

Prescriptions online – Please be aware that there are two pages to your prescription order online- on page one you can either pick your items off the list OR send a special request. If you wish to pick items off the list and send a message to the surgery you must add the message on page 2, because adding a message on page one will delete all the items requested.

Remember to allow 2 working days when collecting prescriptions.

WEBSITE – Remember to check out our new website for SELF HELP GUIDES, TRAVEL VACCINATION INFORMATION and lots of other useful forms and information.   We hope patients will make this their first port of call for medical information and its available 24/7.















